From: Whit Hanks

To: Steve Mallett; A Kilgore

Cc: <u>Daniel Payne</u>

Subject: RE: Roger Hanks Park for the 2020 Run By The Creek 5K and 10K

Date: Friday, August 21, 2020 11:54:47 AM

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

image002.png image003.png image004.png image005.png image006.png image007.png

Thanks, Steve. Good luck with your event this year! Whit



Whit H. Hanks Co-Owner (512) 858-WHIM

2001 Highway 290 West, Suite 107, Dripping Springs, Texas 78620 whimhospitality.com













From: Steve Mallett [mailto:stevem@mallettintegrityteam.com]

Sent: Friday, August 21, 2020 10:09 AM

To: A Kilgore

Cc: Daniel Payne; Whit Hanks

Subject: Re: Roger Hanks Park for the 2020 Run By The Creek 5K and 10K

Thank you so much! We'll mow and pick up trash and send you a copy of our insurance policy again this year.

Thanks-Steve

"Experience Counts"

Texas law requires all licensees to provide the information in these links: TREC Required Consumer Protection Notice | TREC Required Information About Brokerage Services



On Aug 21, 2020, at 9:55 AM, A Kilgore < <u>AKilgore@whithanks.com</u>> wrote:

Good morning Steve,

I do apologize, I did forget to reach back out. Yes, Mr. Hanks say you could use the park area again this year for your event with all the same constraints as previous years.

Thank you again for following up. Angela

<image001.gif>

Angela Kilgore

Whit Hanks Properties
Hancock/Hanks Investments

From: Steve Mallett [mailto:stevem@mallettintegrityteam.com]

Sent: Friday, August 21, 2020 9:53 AM

To: A Kilgore; Daniel Payne

Cc: Whit Hanks

Subject: Re: Roger Hanks Park for the 2020 Run By The Creek 5K and 10K

Hi Angela,

I wanted to follow up on this. We are needing to get our application sent to the city and need approval to use the park for our race. Do you need any info from me to get this approved?

Thanks-Steve

"Experience Counts"

Texas law requires all licensees to provide the information in these links:

<image006.jpg>

Steve Mallett | Team Leader/Broker Associate Mallett Integrity Team Real Estate Keller Williams Realty O: 512.829.2062 | C: 512.627.7018 website | vCard | email | simage009.jpg | simage0

On Aug 18, 2020, at 9:51 AM, Steve Mallett < stevem@mallettintegrityteam.com > wrote:

Hi Angela,

I'm late in reaching out to you about this. With Covid ongoing we've been figuring out how to put on a safe event for our 9th annual Run By The Creek.

I am writing to get permission to use the park for the weekend of November 14th and 15th. Our race is Sunday morning from 8:00 to about 11:00.

We're going to be staging runners, requiring masks when registering, and doing a hands free water station for runners on the course.

We'll provide proof of insurance again as we always do.

Can you please see if Mr. Hanks is OK with us using the park again this year?

Thanks-Steve

"Experience Counts"

Texas law requires all licensees to provide the information in these links:

TREC Required Consumer Protection Notice | TREC Required Information About Brokerage Services

<image006.jpg>

Steve Mallett | Team Leader/Broker Associate Mallett Integrity Team Real Estate Keller Williams Realty O: 512.829.2062 | C: 512.627.7018 website | vCard | email | <i mage 0.09.jpg | </t | </t >